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21 September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SUPREME SIXES FUN-A-THON 
 
Our Year 6 students have organised a K-6 fun-filled walk-a-thon as part of their Year 6 fundraising efforts.  The 
funds raised will go towards a special gift presented to the school before Year 6 move on to their new high 
school adventures.  All students have their own sponsor card and are encouraged to gain sponsorship for 
participating in the walk-a-thon.  Please ensure you supervise your children when they are asking for 
sponsorship. 
 
Event: SUPREME SIXES FUN-A-THON 
Date: Friday 30 October 2020 
Times: 9.10 am Kindy to Year 2 
 11.30 am Years 3-6 
Duration: 2 hours of walking and rotating activities 
Where: Grose View Public School 
Theme: Dress mufti clothing – walking shoes and sun-safe clothing 
 
The walk-a-thon course is 20 laps.  During the course, all students will have the opportunity to participate in a 
number of activities run by Year 6 such as the Haunted Hall, Soccer Smash Down and Magical Music Statues.  
These activities will abide by strict COVID-19 guidelines.  Please note that some activities will involve spraying 
students with a light spray with water. Please contact your child’s teacher if you prefer your child is not sprayed. 
 
There will be a reward for students each time they reach 5 laps of the course: 
 

5 laps = Year 6 memento       10 laps = sticker       15 laps = Trolli lolly packet       20 laps = ice block 
 
Funds raised can be collected by families before or after the event.  We ask that all sponsorship cards are 
returned to school by Friday 6 November along with one POP payment made to the office. 
 
Students will receive a ticket in a FUN-A-THON raffle for every $5 they raise.  This raffle will be drawn on 
Monday 9 November. We will have a number of prizes including games, toys and sweets.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional sponsorship cards please contact the school office. 
 
Our Supreme Sixes are looking forward to hosting this enjoyable event for their peers!  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins & Mrs Marina Edwards 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
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